
 

 

To the staff and families of Discovery Early Learning & Care, 

 

To the staff of Discovery Early Learning & Care, we want to start by thanking you for your 

exceptional work you do every day. Your unwavering commitment to families and children is 

truly remarkable and deserving of heartfelt appreciation. 

 
Thank you for your dedication towards creating a safe and nurturing environment for the 

children under your care. Your efforts ensure that each child feels valued, secure, and 

encouraged to explore and learn. This foundation is crucial for their development and sets the 

stage for lifelong learning and growth. 

 

The positive environment you cultivate is a testament to the teamwork and collaboration among 

all the staff. It is evident that everyone at Discovery works together to provide the best possible 

experience for the children and their families. This spirit of cooperation not only enhances the 

learning experience but also serves as a wonderful example for the children, teaching them the 

importance of working together and supporting one another. 

 

Thank you for continuing to design and facilitate programing and activities to develop curiosity, 

foster creativity, and encourage critical thinking. By nurturing these essential skills from a young 

age, you are helping to shape our community and leaders of tomorrow. 

 

And to our families of Discovery, thank you for trusting your children in our care. As parents, we 

know when you entrust Discovery with your children, you are entrusting a part of our heart with 

us. Discovery is committed to fostering a community where every child feels valued and 

supported. Our goal is to instill a love of learning and to help each child develop the social, 

emotional, and cognitive skills they need to succeed. Without families, there is no Discovery. 

  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

The Board of Discovery Early Learning & Care 
 

 


